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SMS/CICAD-83/09
February 26, 2009
Dear Chair of the Permanent Council,
Dear Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security,

As decided by the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) at its forty-fourth regular session and at the request of the Chair of the Commission, María Teresa Chadwick, I am pleased to forward to you the document “Progress of OAS Member States on the UNGASS Objectives and Goals 1998-2008.”

The resolution itself reads: “Reaffirming the will of the member states, document CICAD/doc.1702/08, prepared by the GEG experts, will be adopted by CICAD, which will inform the political bodies of the Organization of American States of the desire to have that document presented to the CND in Vienna in March 2009.”

As I send you this document, I am pleased to underscore the effort that went into its preparation so as to fulfill the member states’ desire to show the world the progress that the 34 CICAD countries have made in drug control over the last 10 years.
Sincerely yours,
James F. Mack
Executive Secretary
Ambassador Osmar Chohfi
Chair of the Permanent Council
Ambassador Gustavo Albin
Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security 

Washington, D.C. 

c.c.
Ambassador Alexandre Addor-Neto, Secretary for Multidimensional Security

Mr. Abraham Stein, Assistant Secretary for Multidimensional Security
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